

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Wednesday 27th September 2023

Forest School Resources

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our forest school sessions this term we will be including a range of craft activities, which we hope the children will enjoy and embrace whilst being outside.

We try and use items that are of the season such as pinecones, leaves and fruits of the seasons but occasionally we bring extra resources.

IF you do have any of the following items at home which you no longer need or things that are being sent to charity shops (my favourite place to sources craft items!) then please feel free to send in to the school in a bag labelled forest school.

We are always looking for the school community to be a part of the sessions so feel free to make any other suggestions-and again we don't expect these to be sent in but would appreciate any of the donations as follows:

- *Pinecones (if you collect on walks)
- *Wool
- *egg boxes
- *pebbles
- *feathers
- *tissue papers/autumn coloured paper

Thank you so much for your continued enthusiasm and support for forest school. We love providing your sessions, and we hope you enjoy hearing about them too.

Best wishes

Claire Harding (Founder/Director of Forest Yogi Minds), Emily and Suzy (Level 3 forest school leaders running the sessions)











